From: Craig Evenson

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 4:38 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Regarding PUC Docket EL 18-053 - Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm

Commissioners:

Attached, please find my letter regarding EL 18-053 — Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm. | will reiterate, this letter does
not represent the views of any of the organizations to which | am a part, it only represents my personal views.

Craig D. Evenson
Partner
Gunderson Law Firm

Clear Lake, SD 57226
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